
~ WEST COAST LUMBE~ INSPECTION BUREAU 

April 6, 2018 

Mr. David Kretschmann, P.E. 
American Lumber Standard Committee, Inc 
7470 New Technology Way 
Suite F 
Frederick, MD 21703 

Dear Dave, 

In a recent conference call hosted by the American Wood Council, representatives from the Pacific 
lumber Inspection Bureau, Redwood Inspection Service, West Coast Lumber Inspection Bureau, and 
Western Wood Products Association discussed adding nominal¾ inch for Shiplap (10 mm lap) and 
Shiplap (13 mm lap), Dressed and Matched (Tongue and Grooved, 6 mm tongue), and Dressed and 
Matched (Tongue and Grooved, 10 mm tongue) to Table 2 of PS 20. We realize PS 20 isn't up for 
renewal until 2020 with the review process starting in 2019, but we want to have these additions to 
Table 2 considered for adoption at that time. 

The rationale for proposing these additions is that there are companies manufacturing these products 
by ripping 2-inch lumber along the narrow face and the finished thickness is approximately 0.66". 
Adding a nominal¾" dimension, 5/8" minimum dressed thickness, to Table 2 would permit these 
companies to label their products as a nominal¾" thickness and comply with the various weights and 

measures requirements in their market area. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

13~/c. tl ~p/ 
Donald A. DeVisser, P.E. 
Executive Vice President 

cc: Kuma Sumathipala 
Brad Douglas 
Ray Barbee 
Kevin Cheung 
Jeff Fantozzi 
Charlie Jourdain 
David Conner 
Henry Morris 
Skeet Rominger 
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